
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 

TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ATTENDANCE BOUNDARY 

REZONING FOR 2015-2016  
 
DATE: October 21, 2014 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
  
The addition of three new elementary schools and the reconfiguration from junior high 
schools to middle schools necessitates attendance boundary rezoning.  The objectives 
of the rezoning consist of: creating neighborhood schools, equalizing enrollment by 
campus, and supporting the diversity model.  Options will be presented that will satisfy 
the aforementioned objectives.    
 
 
 
 ************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the recommended attendance 
boundary rezoning as presented. 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe, David Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools   Chief Operations Officer 
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